



## DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY

OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY (MANPOWER AND RESERVE AFFAIRS) 1000 NAVY PENTAGON WASHINGTON DC 20350-1000

MEMORANDUM FOR DEPUTY ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE (COUNTERNARCOTICS)

SUBJECT: Use of Non-Instrumental Testing Devices for Field Drug

Testing

In response to Attachment(1), the Deputy Assistant Secretary of Defense's memorandum of April 1, 2005 on the Use of Non-Instrumental Testing Devices for Field Drug Testing, Navy and Marine Corps are not conducting any drug testing in Iraq with non-instrumental test devices and have no plans to conduct such test.

My point of contact in this matter, LT Loraine Heckenberg, can be reached at 703-693-5365 or loraine.heckenberg@navy.mil.

Anita K. Blair
Deputy Assistant Secretary
of the Navy
(Military Personnel Policy)

Attachments:
As stated